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Micro Control Systems is discontinuing production of its MCS-SI8 
(including -24 and -230 options).  MCS will continue to support all 
installations currently using MCS-SI8. 
 
The replacement for the MCS-SI8 is the MCS-SI16. The MCS-SI16 
dimensions and mounting are identical to the MCS-SI8. The only 
difference between the two parts is that the MCS-SI16 has eight 
additional sensor inputs. 
 
The pricing for the MCS-SI16 is now lowered from $400 to $380 
(same price as the MCS-SI8).   
 
Any current or future orders received for MCS-SI8’s will be shipped 
with the replacement MCS-SI16. 
 
If you have any question please email Brian Walterick at 
bww@mcscontrols.com. 
 
 

MCS-SI8 End of Life Notification 

Micro Control Systems, Inc. 
5400-1 Division Drive 
Fort Myers, Florida 33905 
Phone: 239-694-0089 
Fax: 239-694-0031 
Website: www.mcscontrols.com 
Email: bww@mcscontrols.com 

May 17, 2004 
ICRO
ONTROL
YSTEMSCS

M
INC.


